
CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2020/2021 

Admission authorities are required to consult if they intend to make changes to their admission 
arrangements. The law states that a consultation to make changes must take place for a minimum of 
six weeks between 1 October and 31 January. 
 
Schools in Warrington are proposing to make changes to their admission arrangements for pupils 

joining from September 2020. 

The consultation period runs from 6 December 2018 until 31 January 2019. 

To view the proposed arrangements, please visit https://www.warrington.gov.uk/consultations 
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